THE

W™ The Wisdom School

"Shape your Future”

Notice Regarding Fees Submission (Third Quarter)
Reminder

Dear Parents

Warm wishes!

You are hereby requested to submit the 3rd instalilment of
your ward's fee by 10th Oct 2024. Those who have
submitted, kindly ignore this message. We desire Parents’
kind cooperation for the smooth functioning of the school.
Thanks

The Wisdom School

O ATaT-faar

gIias LARTHAT]

MY A g & 37 oo A i g Fit Had e 10 o<
2024 T SHT H< 3| O A1 A 97 F QA §, FIAT T G« W
ST T 3| GH TR/l & GATE ST & forg STirorashi F TgInT 6l
FTHAT FLQ &

TIATS

< fAsew &




